City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

November 14, 2002

Victor Chavez
Chavez Grieves Engineers

5639 Jefferson NE
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87109

RE:  Grading and Drainage Plan for Columbus Park (C19-D32) Dated October 31, 2002

Dear Mr. Chavez:

We have a drainage plan submittal for review for the referenced site. The plan did not have
an engineer’s stamp and was received on October 17, 2002. Morrow Reardon and Wilkinson,
LTD submitted the plan. The City has signed the work order plans and we are going out to bid

on this project. Therefore, we will keep this plan on file for reference and use the signed
construction drawing as the approved plan.

If you have any questions please call me at 924-3982.

Sincerely,

ColH 7,4/6:; -

Carlos A. Montoya
City Floodplain Administrator

THE CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY/REASONABLE ACCOMMODATION EMPLOYER




